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Removal of Selected Procedure Codes 

From Prior Authorization Requirement 
  

 
Effective Dates: June 15, 2023 and July 1, 2023 
 
Health Plans Affected: Johns Hopkins Advantage MD, Priority Partners, Johns Hopkins US Family 
Health Plan (USFHP) 
 
Type of Change: Prior Authorization 
 
Explanation of Change:  
A selection of CPT® codes will not require prior authorization for Advantage MD, Priority Partners, and 
USFHP. 
 
List of Codes Removed from Prior Authorization Requirement 6/15/23 and 7/1/23 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/provider_communications/2023/Provider_Updates/select_prodcedure_codes_removed_effJuneJuly2023

